
Licensing Act Sub Committee Hearing 
 

Tuesday 8th August 2006 
 

Members of the Panel: Councillors R Cook (Chair), Rogan and 
Tumilty 

Application Premises:  Shades  

Applicant and Applicants 
representative(s): 

Marie Nevison, Police Solicitor 
Sergeant Tony Green, Hartlepool Police 

Officers present: Ralph Harrison, Head of Public Protection 
& Housing 

Ian Harrison, Principal Licensing Officer 

Peter Devlin, Solicitor 

Jo Wilson, Democratic Services Officer 

Statutory Consultees Present: Ann McMorris, Head of Safeguarding and 
Review Unit 

Lorraine Hutchinson, Children and 
Families Team Clerk 

Respondent Premises Licence 
Holder: 

 

Raymond Lancaster  

Clive Harvard, Solicitor for the Licence 
Holder 

Decision:  

On hearing representations and there being agreement amongst the parties for 
the review hearing to be adjourned,  the Licensing Act Sub-Committee 
adjourned proceedings for the hearing to Wednesday 13th September, 2006, at 
9am.  Additionally the following directions were given: 

1. The parties to exchange witness statements and the same to be 
forwarded to the Principal Licensing Officer at least 14 days in advance 
of the hearing. 

2. Facilities to be made available for the viewing by the Licensing Act Sub-
Committee of CCTV footage, provided through Cleveland Police (the 
Police to provide the appellant, through his legal representatives, a copy 
of the CCTV footage to be relied upon at the hearing, in such format as 
the parties shall agree). 

 
 
 
ROB COOK 
CHAIR 


